
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
12 December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear parent/carer 
 
School Admissions Consultation  
 
I am writing to inform you that on behalf of the United Learning Trust the local authority will be 
consulting on reducing the published admission number for Marlborough Road Academy from 
45 pupils to 30 pupils. If agreed the proposed reduction in PAN would be applied for the 
reception intake from September 2026. 
 
Further information on the proposals is available in the consultation documents at  
 
https://www.salford.gov.uk/admissionsconsultation 
 
The consultation on these proposals takes place between Thursday 12 December 2024 until 
Thursday 23 January 2025.  You can make your views known by emailing 
school.admissions@salford.gov.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Jane McGaw 
School Admissions Manager 
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